Dear Siba Students and Staff,

As I am sure all of you have heard, we had a horrible tragedy on campus today. A student came into the building early this afternoon and shot Greg Elsenrath, our Financial Aid Director, and then shot himself. Thanks to the quick response of faculty and administration, no one else was injured and the building was evacuated quickly. Greg is currently in surgery and we are told that his chances for recovery are very good. Please keep him in your prayers today and throughout the week. I will keep you updated on any news as it becomes available.

Classes will be canceled for the remainder of this week, and will resume on Tuesday, January 22, at 8:00 a.m. I know you are all as upset as I am about this, and please feel free to email me anytime.

Cynthia Musterman, JD.
President
Stevens Institute of Business & Arts

